


At Karnok Group, we believe in building long-term, trustworthy partnerships
by delivering excellence in every shipment.

We are a global sourcing and export company based in India, specializing in
high-quality fruits, vegetables, and agricultural products. We proudly serve
international markets with products that meet global standards —
consistently fresh, safe, and competitively priced.

Our strength lies in our ability to custom source and supply perishable and
non-perishable Agro-products as per our clients’ unique requirements. With a
strong network of certified farmers, processors, and logistics partners, we
ensure timely deliveries, transparent communication, and reliable services
across the board.

Whether you're an experienced importer or just starting your journey, Karnok
Group is here to guide you at every step. From product selection to
packaging, documentation, and shipping — we simplify your sourcing process
and help you grow confidently in the international trade space.

We look forward to working with you as your trusted export partner and
invite you to explore a world of opportunities with Karnok Group.



To become a globally admired group that delivers excellence across
agriculture, processed foods, and FMCG, by building a future where quality,
trust, and innovation shape every product we offer and every partnership we
create.

We envision Karnok Group as a symbol of reliability and growth — connecting
global markets with world-class Indian products, while empowering
communities, uplifting farmers, and redefining the standards of global trade.

At Karnok Group, our mission is to deliver high-quality, fresh, and certified
agricultural products to global markets through ethical sourcing, efficient
logistics, and a customer-focused approach. We are dedicated to maintaining
the highest standards of food safety while offering customized sourcing
solutions at competitive prices. Whether supporting new importers or
experienced buyers, we ensure a smooth and transparent export process.
Rooted in our local farming communities and driven by global ambition, we
aim to build lasting partnerships that create mutual growth. 

Our operations are fully compliant with APEDA, FSSAI, AGMARK, and
Phytosanitary standards, giving our clients complete confidence in the
products we deliver.








